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Check Our Recent Interview  
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA  
Penn State University's 
former President Graham 
Spanier received $2.3 million 
in compensation last year, 
more than any leader of a 
public university. 

National Collegiate Athletic 
Association filed a notice of 
intent to subpoena Scott 
Paterno, son of  Joe Paterno.   
Many of the demands are for 
"all documents" about a 
certain topic, such as the 
Freeh report, or for "all 
communications" between 
Paterno and others. 

SB 293 unanimously passed 
the House.  It provides a 
framework for additional 
oversight on Obamacare 
navigators and exchange 
assisters. 

It appears there could be 
more premium hikes and 
benefit changes on the way 

for those PA citizens 
shopping on the federal 
marketplace for health 
insurance. 

In May Philadelphia  
launched an interactive 
online guide to help trans, 
gender-nonconforming and 
others locate gender-neutral 
restrooms in the region. 

Eight rainbow crosswalks 
will be installed in the Philly 
Gayorhood.   

News From National Scene  
A group of Senate 
Democrats, led by Sen. Patty 
Murray, D-Wash., introduced 
a bill Tuesday that would 
allow birth control pills 
approved by the Food and 
Drug Administration to be 
sold without a prescription. 
Sen. Cory Gardner, R-Colo. 
has introduced a similar bill.  
Gardner's bill would allow 
women to pay for them with 
a health savings account and 
puts an age restriction for 
access to adults 18 years and 
above. Murray's plan has no 
age restrictions and the 
entire cost would be covered 
by insurance.  

The House is poised to easily 
pass a bill banning the 
taxation of Internet access, 

but that bill will only shine a 
spotlight on a disagreement 
brewing in Congress over 
whether and how to tax sales 
made over the Internet. 

The North Carolina House 
voted to override the 
governor's veto of a bill that   
protects the religious liberty 
of civil servants in that state.  
The Senate had already 
voted to override the veto, 
thus the bill becomes law. 

Housing and Urban 
Development's new rule, 
“Affirmatively Furthering 
Fair Housing,” would 
override local zoning 
authority and expand federal 
control over where and how 
Americans live. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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